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Subject: 
 
A resolution authorizing a 
contract for the Pratt Remmel 
Road Extension. 
 
 
Submitted By: 
 
Public Works Department 

Action Required: 
 

   Ordinance 
√ Resolution 

 

Approved By: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bruce T. Moore 
 City Manager 

   
SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to execute an 

agreement with Redstone Construction Group, Inc., for the 
Pratt Remmel Road Extension, Lindsey Road to Frazier 
Pike, Bid No. 1008. 
 

FISCAL IMPACT The amount for Construction Services is not to exceed 
$2,419,732.55, which is the base bid amount of 
$2,016,443.79, plus 20% contingencies.   Funding for this 
project is from a grant through the Delta Regional Authority, 
with local funds match from Pulaski County and the City of 
Little Rock.  The Little Rock share is from the Job 
Recruitment/Economic Development set-aside from the 
3/8-Cent Capital Improvement Sales and Compensating Use 
Tax.   
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

BACKGROUND 
 

This project provides for construction of a new street to 
connect the existing Pratt Remmel Road at Lindsey Road to 
Frazier Pike, and widening of Frazier Pike from west of 
Apple Avenue to east of Zueber Road, including a sidewalk 
on one side.  The project also includes traffic signal 
improvements at Interstate 440 and Lindsey Road.  
Redstone Construction Group, Inc., was the lowest, 
responsive, responsible bid meeting specifications of two 
(2) bids received for the project.     
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